
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 7/2/2014 2:12:01 PM 
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: FYI -FW: SAFETY ISSUE 

fyi. I work with germy, unclean persons, it seems. 

r- Redacted From: 
Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 2:02 PM 
To: FAC SF 77 Beale 10th Fl 
Cc: Pagedar, Sujata 
Subject: FYI -FW: SAFETY ISSUE 

From: Pagedar, Sujata 
Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 2:02 PM 
To: FAC SF 77 ^eale 9th Fl 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: SAFETY ISSUE 

Colleagues, 

One of our employees in the General Office has come down with flu like symptoms and has 
been diagnosed with H1N1 flu. This employee was in on Monday June 30. This employee may 
have had close contact with employees in our work group. If anyone in your workgroup begins 
to feel ill, please follow the company's guidance as summarized in the following paragraph. 

If you are experiencing flu-like symptoms—a fever of over 100 degrees, a sore throat and 
cough, runny or stuffy nose—I strongly encourage you to stay home and seek the advice of 
your physician, if necessary. At this time Workplace I lealth & Productivity advises that you 
should stay home until you are symptom free for 24 hours. This is consistent with guidance 
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from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention and will protect your health and the health 
of your co-workers. 

When at work, please do everything you can to stay healthy. Wash your hands frequently, 
especially before eating. For those of us who use public transit, hand washing after arriving at 
work and getting home is essential. 

There is no reason to be alarmed or for anyone to panic, but I would rather inform our 
employees so they are aware of the situation so they can take the necessary precautions for 
themselves and their loved ones. 

Please contact me if you have any additional questions. 

Thank you, 

Sujata 

Sujata Pagedar 
Energy Supply Proceedings 
415-973-9801 
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